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Attendance 
Whole School This Week: 98.8% 

This Week’s Team Points 

1. Blue Dragons 
2. Red Phoenix 
3. Yellow Unicorns 
4. Green Griffins 

640 
623 
599 
558 

Pupil of the Week 
Elms: Joshua   Cedars: Caitlin 
Firs: Tianna   Pines: Wareesha 
Oaks: Samuel   Sycamores: Sindija 
Birches: Yozarseef  Chestnuts: Callum 
Palms: Harleen  Magnolias: Raiven 
Spruces: Kairo  Willows: Tyrese 

Diary Dates 

Tue 18 Sep, 9.00am 
Thu 27th Sep, 9.00am 
Thu 4 Oct, 9.00am 
Tue 9 Oct, 9.00am 
Wed 10 & Thu 11 Oct 
Thu 18 Oct 
Wed 24 & Thu 25 Oct 
Fri 26 Oct 
Mon 5 Nov 
Tue 6 Nov 
Tue 13 Nov, 9.00am 

Year 3 Inspire Workshop (Reading) 
Macmillan coffee morning 
Year 3 Inspire Workshop (Maths) 
Year 4 Inspire Workshop 
Year 6 visits to Cannock Chase 
Year 5 “Wonderdome” in school 
Parents’ Evenings 
Break up for half term 
School reopens 
Photographer in school 
Year 5 Inspire Workshop 

Prefects 
Congratulations to our newly appointed prefects and team 
captains.  Our prefects are: Ayanna, Finley W, Harkirt, 
Harjot, Isla, Jenea, Jimmy, Joel O, Kira, Lola, Lyla, Millie B, 
Muneeb, Shiyaad, Teagan, Tionne, Tosin and Tuyen 
Our team captains are as follows: 
Blue Dragons: Dicaprio and Raiven 
Green Griffins: Isla and Tyrese 
Red Phoenix: Ashley and Jessica S 
Yellow Unicorns:  Ayanna and Callum 

Jewellery and PE Kits 
We have seen a number of children coming in with items 
of jewellery, including friendship bracelets.  Please 
remember that the only jewellery children are allowed to 
wear is a watch and a pair of stud earrings, which they 
should be able to remove themselves for PE lessons.  If you 
have an item that you feel it is essential for your child to 
wear, for example for religious or medical reasons, please 
write a letter to the school, explaining what it is and why it 
must be worn.  We will then take advice from the Local 
Authority if necessary.  Please note that our PE kit is a 
white t-shirt, black shorts and pumps for indoor PE.  For 
outdoor PE, on a warm day they can wear the same t-shirt 
and shorts, along with trainers.  As we’re getting into 
colder weather, please provide a plain tracksuit for them to 
wear outdoors. 

Secondary School Open Days 
Two secondary schools have asked us to notify you of their 
forthcoming open days.  Please note that we do not 
endorse or promote any particular school, but we work 
well with many secondary schools and are happy to share 
this information.  Please check individual schools’ websites 
for information on their open days. 
Barr Beacon School: Open evening on Thursday 20th 
September, 6.30pm - 8.30pm and open morning on Friday 
21st September, 10.00am - 11.00am.  Please note that 
parking on the school site will be very limited. 
King Edward’s School Birmingham (Edgbaston Park Road):  
Open day tomorrow (Saturday), 10.00am - 12.30pm.  More 
information at www.kes.org.uk/opendays 

Trading Cards 
At the end of last term, one of our children lost a folder full 
of Pokemon cards.  This is a yellow folder with Pikachu on 
the cover.  If your child brought this home by mistake, 
please bring it in to the office.  At present, we do allow 
trading cards to be brought in, but they can only be played 
with and traded during break times.  If your child does 
bring cards in, it is at their own risk. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Save the date - we will be holding a Macmillan Coffee 
Morning on Thursday 27th September at 9.00am.  Please 
note that this is a day earlier than the national date due to 
hall availability.  More information nearer the time. 

Inspire Workshops 
Thank you to everyone who came along to our Year 6 Inspire 
Workshop this week.  Please check the dates below - all year 
groups have a workshop planned in the next couple of months 
(two in the case of Year 3).  These workshops are an excellent 
opportunity for you to come in and learn more about what we 
do, while spending time with your child. 

Building Update 
A reminder that while the building is going on, we are unable 
to allow parents and younger siblings to use the toilets in 
school.  We have a reduced number of toilets in use, and 
although the children still have plenty, there are fewer staff 
toilets available, and none that can be used by parents. 
Dinner Money 
Please remember to pay dinner money and order meals in 
advance (£2.20 per meal).  A reminder to Year 3 parents that 
from Year 3 upwards there is no automatic entitlement to free 
school meals.  If you feel you may be eligible, please contact 
the office for a confidential discussion. 










